
 

May 28, 2024 

 

 

Dear House of Representatives: 

We understand that HB 445 could change the lives of our children, parents, 

families and communities by changing the word may to shall.  Another important 

outcome is that it could change our schools with improved attendance and behavior 

through moral and character building education.   

Please consider the approval of HB 445 as an avenue to give parents the 

opportunity to decide if they want their child or children to participate in the Bible 

based character building program through LifeWise Academy.  

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to advocate for House Bill 445.  

Sincerely, 

 

Anita Creager 

Q353 County Road 1 

McClure, Ohio 43534 

419-260-4581 


